

## City of NAPOLEON,

255 WEST RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.O. BOX 151 NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151 (419) 592-4010 FAX (419) 599-8393

November 07, 2000

Mayor

J. Andrew Small

Mr. Charles Yackee 930 Clairmont Ave. Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Members of Council Michael J. DeWit, President

Terri A. Williams

James Hershberger

Travis B. Sheaffer

John A. Heiberg David F. Miller, Jr.

Glenn A. Miller

City Manager Dr. Jon A. Bisher

Finance Director

Gregory J. Heath

Law Director David M. Grahn

City Engineer Joseph R. Kleiner, P.E.

Re. Storage Shed

Dear Mr. Yackee

This letter is to inform you that the storage shed you have constructed in your backyard is illegal. The City code requires that a permit be issued first before any construction may begin and there are certain required setbacks from the property lines. The minimum distance from the rear property line is ten (10) feet and the

minimum distance from the side property line is seven (7) feet.

Please stop by my office at the City Engineering Department 255 W. Riverview

Ave. to discuss this matter.

Sincerely

Brent N. Damman

Zoning Administrator